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	Potential Federal Government Shutdown Would Impact Transportation Program

As of this afternoon, talks between President Obama, Senator Majority Leader Harry Reid (D-NV) and House Speaker John Boehner (R-OH) have failed to end an ongoing budget stalemate, increasing the prospects of a federal government shutdown.  Broadly speaking, the shutdown would severely impact the Federal Transit Administration (FTA), where 521 of 575 staffers would be furloughed.  Under a federal government shutdown, the FTA would not continue any of its core agency functions, including but not limited to, working on existing grants, purchase orders and the obligation of federal transportation funds.  According to a memorandum authored by the U.S. Department of Transportation (USDOT), the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) would continue its operations and no staff would be furloughed.  The USDOT asserts that the FHWA has enough cash reserves to operate for approximately 30 days before needing to draw down on additional federal funds. Given that our agency benefits from an array of FTA programs, we would not be able to secure FTA grant payments of approximately $10 million to $12 million per month, should the federal government shutdown later today. Our staff and federal advocates in Washington, D.C. will be carefully monitoring this subject and are prepared to interact with USDOT should an agency matter require immediate attention in the coming days.  Please find here -  http://www.dot.gov/docs/DOTOpsDuringFundingLapse.pdf  - the link to the USDOT memorandum on operations during a government shutdown.
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